I :ToN ROUGE, LA. 70806

February 2, 1993

Mr. Brian Lamb

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer

C-SPAN

Suite 650 002594 FEB 893
400 North Capitol Street, NW

Washington, DC 20001

Dear Mr. Lamb:

On behalf of the students of _, L would lake "t

express my deepest appreciation to you for enabling us to
participate in the Close Up program in Washington, DC. Our school
participated during the Inaugural Week of January 16-23, 1993.

The students enjoyed an historical week full of activities which
I'm sure they’ll treasure for a lifetime. We were able to take a
close look at the democratic process through question-and-answer
discussions, small seminars, and workshops.

The week was unforgettable, and we know that without your interest
and support, participation in the program would not hawve been
possible. Thank you for making this program an excellent learning
experience for our students. Please continue your support of the
Close Up program so that others will be able to see and learn
firsthand how our government operates.

Sincerely,






